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Fort McMurray... Motorists can expect traffic disruptions on Highway 63 in Fort McMurray
from south of Highway 69 to Beacon Hill Drive for durable line marking repairs. Traffic will be
reduced to one lane and the speed limit will be reduced to 50 km/h from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.
starting May 13 and finishing May 17, weather permitting

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists are
reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are
present.
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Inquiries may be directed to:
Heather Kaszuba Des Kernahan
Communications Project Director
Alberta Transportation Associated Engineering
780-422-7070 780-969-6332
780-717-3913 (cell) 780-910-7780 (cell)

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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